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Dear Colleague: 
This letter will provide general information about AJN’s Faces of Caring: Nurses at Work photography exhibit and details about arrangements and costs for hosting it.
The traveling exhibit consists of photographs that were submitted for a contest created to highlight the importance of nursing, promote nursing as a career, and contribute to a historical record of nursing in the American Journal of Nursing .

Twenty-four photos were selected from nearly 200 entries from professional and amateur photographers from around the world and were exhibited from May 6-31, 2005 at New York University in New York City to coincide with Nurses Week.  Judges included professional photographers and members of AJN’s editorial and design team. The winners and “best” photos have appeared on AJN covers the last year. 

We hung the exhibit on a long white wall, ~60 feet long, 9 feet high.  The wall was a main wall in the student center at New York University.  At the top, centered on the wall, we stenciled the name of the exhibit.  Small cards with photo info were taped next to the photos using two-sided tape.   At each end of the exhibit was a framed page containing information about the exhibit, sponsors and judges.  Printed handouts had expanded information about each photograph.

We used "L"-shaped nails, two at bottom and two at top to hold the photo in place without marking or perforating it.  (The space is frequently used for exhibits, so holes are just spackled and repainted).  Easels could also be used.
The exhibit coincided with the university’s alumni weekend, and we held a wine and cheese reception the night of the nursing alumni dinner, so it was very well attended.

We produced postcards announcing the exhibit that we mailed and distributed - we also had posters placed in the building announcing the exhibit.  We also sent announcements to local papers, radio, etc. And it was listed on Medscape, too.

The photographs are mounted on ¼ inch foam core and are 24.5”w x 29”h.  The three prize winners are slightly larger.  The photographs are shipped in a custom-made wooden crate that is 61” x 9” x 41” and weighs approximately 175 lbs.  We have worked with FedEx on discounted round-trip shipping from our offices here in New York to locations across the country.

With the exhibit we will provide hanging materials (“L”-shaped nails), a “map” of the exhibit, a file of the information needed for gallery cards (labels to be hung alongside the photos to identify photographers, etc), a file containing a short description of each photo (can be used to create a handout or catalog).  We will also provide a pdf of the exhibit poster that can be customized for your showing. 
Our goal is to have the photographs exhibited widely, so we are charging only for shipping, handling and a small administrative overhead charge.  (Estimates for various locations around the country put shipping and handling costs from $700 to $1,700.)
Reservations for hosting the exhibit are first come, first served upon receipt of a $200 non-refundable deposit to lock in the dates (the deposit will be applied to the total cost).   The duration for hosting the exhibit would be from a minimum of three weeks to a maximum of six weeks, depending upon other requests and the shipping schedule. 
If you’d like an application form, contact me at numbers below.
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Maureen “Shawn” Kennedy, MA, RN

Director, News and Special Programs,
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shawn.kennedy@wolterskluwer.com 
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Fax 212-886-1206
� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���








[image: image2.wmf] 

_1103957732.doc
[image: image1.png]






